
 
 

Sunday, March 10 
 
At each hour, begin to line your children up at the classroom door approximately five minutes into the 
hour. You must leave your classroom no later than ten minutes into the hour. You must be in the 
narthex and ready to march down the center aisle 12 to 15 minutes into the hour. 
 

At 8:00, leave your room by 8:10. 
At 9:15, leave your room by 9:25. 
At 10:45, leave your room by 10:55. 
At 12:05, leave your room by 12:15. 

 
We know not all children are in their classrooms on time. Early childhood teachers must leave one 
teacher in the classroom to stay with those who arrive late. Elementary classes should have at least one 
teacher remain in each department. 
 
Early childhood classrooms will be provided with knotted ropes that morning for your children to hang 
on to as they walk. For the children’s safety, and so that no one gets lost, USE THEM! 
 
All classes must be certain to have one teacher at the front of the line and at least one at the rear as the 
children are walking to make sure we have no “stragglers.” 
 
 
PROCEDURE 
 
Stand quietly with your children in the narthex. Monitors will be in the narthex to tell you where to 
stand. We will be forming TWO lines to go down the aisle. 
 
Immediately after the offertory (choir bells will be ringing the song), we will begin our march. As soon 
as “This Little Light of Mine” begins to play, we will begin! Sing along and encourage the children to 
sing too! 
 
The line on the right (facing the altar) will go up the center aisle at the same time as the line on the 
right. They will turn left at the altar, come back down the left center aisle, and return to their 
classrooms. 
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